
 

 

Update on Front Gate January 18, 2023  

• The computers and the cloud server are operational; 
installation of the gate hardware is underway and should be 
completed this week.  

• At that point the gate will be manned from dusk to dawn.  
• Before becoming fully operational, passes for new owners and 

guests need to be issued and recorded. The Guard House 
Committee will be meeting next week to finalize plans for the 
full reopening. 

 Please note that going forward we will be using this website to 
communicate with residents and will commit to doing so on a timely 
basis.  

Greater Imperial Board of Directors 
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